
From: Doug K [mailto:dougurb@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 6:00 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP 3: Transit Priority 
 
Chair Schultz and Commissioners: 
 
I support the position of the Portland Bus Lane Project, to change language in the TSP 
in several places, to "Prioritize" transit over Single-occupancy vehicles, and over on-
street parking.  If the city is to achieve it's Transit Mode Share goal, this policy of 
prioritization, not merely "consideration", is necessary. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
Doug Klotz 
 
1908 SE 35th Place 
Portland, OR  97214 


